
MOTION TO EAST LOTHIAN COUNCIL 

GP and Primary Care Service for Wallyford Area 

East Lothian Council resolves to ask the Leader of East Lothian Council to write to the Cabinet 
Secretary for Health and Social Care and the Chief Executive of NHS Lothian to seek a 
commitment to establish a new GP and primary care service in Wallyford to meet the 
healthcare needs of this rapidly growing community. 

Proposed by (name): Councillor Fiona Dugdale 
Date: 14 October 2021 

Seconded by (name): Councillor Colin McGinn 
Date: 14 October 2021 

Received by (name of officer): Jill Totney, Team Manager, Democratic and Licensing 
Date: 14 October 2021 
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